
A new design standard for medical device tubing connectors is on its way. Starting with enteral feeding and the new ENFit connector, application-

misconnections.

This global patient safety initiative starts in the US, Canada, and Puerto Rico, with the goal of completion in these markets by 2016. 

 Familiarize yourself with all the product changes that make up an enteral feeding system—

timeline

 Develop a multidisciplinary, institutional-wide team to help work through preparation, 
education, and implementation steps of this change that affects the entire enteral feeding 
system

 Maintain adequate supply without excess inventory, returns, or unnecessary waste

 Make sure all departments are aware of and prepared for the transition by communicating 

leveraging other communication tools your organization utilizes 

 Understand that this change affects multiple functions within your organization

  — Assess for changes needed in prescribing, tube placement, or 
documentation practices.

 Clinicians — Nurses, physicians, clinical nutrition staff, and other clinicians in all patient 
care areas where feeding tubes are placed or utilized will need to know what products are 
affected, how the new connectors work, and when they will change

  — Plan for storage of new products and changes to protocols and processes

  — Understand transition timing and plan for 

  — Determine a plan if physician order sets need to change

  — Understand impact of all the changes in 
order to help mitigate any problems
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New ENFit female connector

ENFit Transition Connector
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For more information and to sign up for email updates,  
visit .A.S.P.E.N.
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